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Circuit Court Judge Honored for Years of Volunteering 
 
Circuit Court Judge, Gregory P. Holder has been presented with the 2010/2011Running 
Shoe Award, by the Gasparilla Distance Classic Association, in recognition of his 23 years 
of participation in, and service to, their annual running events. The award was presented 
by Tampa Mayor, Pam Iorio on, March 16, 2011, at Pepin’s Hospitality Centre. 
 
Over the years, the judge has been involved in all four distances, from 5K to marathon, of 
the Gasparilla Run, as well as the Too Good for Drugs Jr. Gasparilla Distance Classic  and 
the Annual Tampa Police Memorial Run. 
 
The plaque presented to Judge Holder is unique in that it is inscribed with the likenesses 
of his son and daughter, along with that of the judge himself. The inclusion of the judge’s 
adult children’s images is in recognition of their longstanding history of service to these 
events, as well as a bow to Judge Holder’s near legendary pride in the accomplishments of 
his offspring. 
 
 

 


